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Joseph (Tony) Ciampi
P.O. Box 1681
Palo Alto, CA 94_302

Re: P. v. Ciampi (BB833050)
Dear Mr. Ciampi:

I am in receipt of your email dated March 29, 2011, in which you state you
attached “direct and empirical evidence” of a criminal act by a PAPD Officer at your
“Pre-Trial Examination.” There were no attachments to that email.

On February 10, 2011, Supervising Deputy District Attorney David Howe sent
you a letter in response to an email from you dated February 8, 2011, in which you
contended that certain attachments were “direct evidence” of a criminal conspiracy
involving Taser International. At that time, Mr. Howe advised you that the attachments
supplied appear to be excerpts from documents related to your civil action and those
attachments also made reference to additional exhibits which were not attached.

This office has reviewed your allegations and has previously advised you of our
conclusions. If you would like us to review your contentions again, please provide a
complete copy of all the documents you contend support your allegations that there was
some type of evidence tampering related to the documentation of the facts giving rise to
your arrest. This is the same request we made to you on February 10, 2011, to which
you have not responded.

Yours very truly,

Jeffrey F. Rosen
District Attorney



